
 

 

LOST PROPERTY: 

As the weather is getting colder and children are bringing their hats, 
scarves and gloves with them to school, we have put our winter lost        
property ‘washing line’ back up in the entrance.  Please pop and have a look 
should child lose hats, scarves or jumpers.   

 

Are you interested in supporting our school?  

Could you be a school governor?  

School governors are members of our local  community who care about our school and 

the children we support and are vital to the running of a successful school. 

 

Are you able to attend six governor meetings a year? 

Could you come in to school to  meet with the teachers and staff twice a year to find 

out more about our teaching and learning?  

 

Being a school governor can be a very positive experience.  

Share your skills and passion for the success of our school and become a governor.   

 

If you are interested, please contact Mrs Renshaw, Head Teacher. 

 

Thank you! 

          Christmas Performances  

          It’s nearly Christmas time again and the children     

are busy planning and practising their Christmas performances! 

RECEPTION:  Pearl and Topaz 

This year the Reception children will be performing a “Nursery 

Rhyme Nativity” with a “Christmas Cookie and Chat” session for 

parents/carers straight after.     

Reception performances will take place on: 

Thursday 1st December at 2.00 pm and  

Friday 2nd December at 9.30 am.   

Key Stage One: Years One and Two 

A performance of “Hooray in a Manger” awaits you!   

The Key Stage One performances take place on: 

Tuesday 6th December at 1.45 pm and 

Wednesday 7th December at 9.30am. 

There are two tickets available per family for “A Nursery Rhyme 

Nativity” if your child is in Reception and/or if you have a child in 

KS1, there are two tickets available per family also.   

Tickets go on sale on Tuesday 22nd November from the office.  

First come-first serve for your chosen time and day! 



Dates for your Diary 

November 

16th  2nd Parents' Evening  3.30—5.30 p.m 

 Miss Mitchell’s Key Person Lunch @ 11.30 a.m. 

17th KS1 Cinema Trip  ‘The Bad Guys’ 

18th Children in Need—Children to wear SPOTS— minimum £2.00 donation 

22nd Performance tickets go on sale 

23rd Mrs Fatima’s Key Person Lunch 11.30 a.m. 

25th Orders to be back for USB/DVD of Christmas Performance—see attached letter 

 Trawden String Quartet in school 

29th Fire Service Visit for Yr 2 children 

 Yr 1 Enterprise sale at 3.00 p.m. info to follow 

30th Mrs Mansfield Key Person Lunch 11.30 a.m. 

December  

1st Rec Christmas/Christmas Cookie & Chat Performance 2.00 p.m.  

 Raffle Tickets on Sale 

2nd Rec Christmas/Christmas Cookie & Chat Performance 9.30 a.m. 

 Flu vaccines for children 

5th Heights & Weight measure for Reception Children - info will be sent out 

6th KS1 Christmas Performance  1.45 p.m. 

7th KS1 Christmas Performance 9.30 a.m. 

 Mrs Irvine Key Person Lunch 11.30 a.m. 

8th  Christmas Jumper Day—wear your favourite Christmas 

 Jumper/non uniform 

12th Ukelele performance assembly for children in school—a fun day for  

 children learning about Christmas in the past. 

13th Victoria Christmas—children having a Victorian Day in School 

14th Christmas Lunch Day—all children can have a Christmas Lunch—let the office know           

 If you do not want your child to have a lunch  

16th Christmas Parties—Non uniform Day 

 School finishes at 13.20 for Yr 2, 13.30 for Yr 1, and 13.40 for Reception 

THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

School re-opens on Wednesday 4th January 2023 at the normal times. 

 

Mrs Renshaw and all the staff wish you a very happy 

Christmas and New Year 

 
 

LEARNING SPOTLIGHT 

     

     Reception are  learning all about toys.  We will be exploring how they      

 work where they come from and also looking at toys from the past. 

     Yr 1 are studying non-fiction texts.  We are learning about materials and their          

 properties and comparing our lives to those of people in the past.  

     Yr 2: In Literacy we are looking at winter poetry and writing stories based on            

 ‘Winnies Flying Carpet’.  In Science we will be learning all about the internal 

 workings of the human body, in History about significant events during the  

 Great Fire of London & in PSHE recognising our own feelings and emotions. 

 

PLEASE KEEP THIS 

 ‘DATES FOR YOUR  DIARY’ SECTION  

RAFFLE TICKETS! 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE TICKETS will be on sale on  

Thursday 1st December at  £2.50 per strip.   

Letters to follow.   


